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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref. No. - Cir/RBS/2017-18/No 51. Date- 08/01/18
To: Parents (Senior kg, Class 1 to Class 10)

From: The Principal
Subject: Parent-School Meeting for revised School Timings (Year 2018-19)

Dear Parents,

Greeting and Wish You a Happy New Year!

This is in reference to the circular sent on 23" of December 2017, with the revised school timings for
Year 2018-19 onwards.

We would like to invite all parents to attend an open session on this subject as per the details below.
The school management will make a presentation on the rationale for the revised school timings, and

invite views and concerns from the attending parents.

In this regard, a parent-school meeting will be held as per below details:

Date: 10™ January 2018 (Wednesday)

Time: At 4:30 pm

Venue: Redbricks — Satellite Campus

Meeting Facilitators: Principals (Pre-School, Primary, Senior School) and Management

Representative

Please note that any parent can attend this meeting, irrespective of the grade level and views regarding
the timing. The diversity of views will help us to gain a wholesome perspective and suggestions.

We hope that this meeting will be a platform to constructively exchange our views in the best interest
of our children and the institution.

We thank you for your continuous support and cooperation.

With warm regards,

4 Mrs.gﬁap/é Mishra
The Principal

Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)




